NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE

Dear valued patients and families,

Our top priority is the health and well-being of our patients, families, staff, and community. In this unprecedented time, we are deeply committed to keeping everyone safe.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In light of the evolving pandemic and out consideration for the safety of you, your family, and our staff, we are following the ADA and IDA recommendations and closing our practice for the next three weeks to non-emergency issues. If you have an appointment scheduled during this time, our office will be in touch to help reschedule your appointment.

A dentist will be on call in the event of a dental emergency. Should you require emergency dental care, please call our office as you normally would and one of our dentists will assist you.

We did not make this decision lightly. Our team will be monitoring this ongoing pandemic and evaluate when it is appropriate for us to return our normal business hours.

Thank you for your understanding of this situation and we look for to continuing to meet your dental needs in the future.
